
 
 

 
 

 

Date Revision to AG49-A Deadline for IAUL18 

At Prudential, we are committed to supporting our financial professionals in the event of regulatory 

changes. We wanted to share a timing revision to the new required illustrative limits set by 

Actuarial Guideline, AG49-A. These limits were initially set to go into effect on November 25th.  

However, this date has been extended by the NAIC and the AG49-A limits will now be required on 

any cases placed on or after December 14th.    

Pending IAUL18 illustrations run prior to October 19th, will need to be reviewed to ensure proper 

compliance if not placed by December 14th. This will ensure that the illustration did not exceed 

limits outlined by this guideline.  Note this review is only needed for the IAUL18 product. 

Please be aware that placing policies prior to this deadline will help avoid situations where the 

product can no longer be illustrated as initially sold. For more information and/or questions on the 

AG49-A illustration update, please refer to the attached FAQ. If you would like to obtain a new 

business illustration, please contact the national sales desk at 1-800-800-2738 Option 1. 

 

For more information and/or questions on the AG49-A illustration update, please refer to the FAQs. 

 

 

If you would like to obtain a new business illustration, please contact the national sales desk at 

1-800-800-2738 Option 1. 
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https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprudential.assetserv.com%2Fprudential%2Fdownload%2Ffile%3FassetId%3D8295306%26external%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7Calina.khan%40prudential.com%7C7064ab04596942c20d4808d888153dc8%7Cd8fde2f5939242608a030ad01f4746e9%7C0%7C0%7C637408972151752651%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=H4fnwcQVJl20ZcSN4UlN3uk4mDcZtk5Tx6A9Sw6CTN0%3D&reserved=0

